
Press Release 

Government of India releases 1st  tranche for the  2nd batch of Small Development 
Projects 

 

 

Mr. Bishwadip Dey, the Deputy Chief of Mission, Indian Embassy handed over a cheque of 

Nu. 385 million to Mr. Sonam Wangchuk, Secretary, GNHC on 25th February, 2015, the first 

tranche for the 2nd batch of Small Development Projects(SDPs). 

Government of India has committed Nu. 8500 million for  Small Development Projects under 

11thFYP of RGoB. In total 303 SDPs worth  Nu. 4550 million has already been approved and 

Nu. 936 million has been released to RGoB. This is in line with GoI's commitment for 

expeditious release of funds. 
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